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SCHOOL BUZZ
Back to School Day

WE DID IT! Our first virtual back to school day was such a
success. Huge shoutout to everyone that made this day
possible and to everyone that attended. We hope you had as
much fun as we did!

It's SPOOKY season!
Happening the same week as
Red Ribbon Week! 
Our annual Fall Harvest
Festival! More details to
come.

HAPPENING THIS MONTH

Red Ribbon Week
October 26th - 30th

We had so much fun during
spirit week and we can't wait
for our next one which is
coming soon! 

Fall Harvest Festival
October 30th.
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End of 1st quarter is October 28th.
No School October 12th.



SPOTLIGHT

Don't forget to wish your teachers and peers a Happy Birthday!
Here are the dates to celebrate in October!

Raynor - Oct. 1st
 Jaire - Oct. 3rd

Ethan - Oct. 20th
Jonathon - Oct. 24th

Isaias - Oct. 24th
Sebastian - Oct. 25th

Hunter - Oct. 28th

Oct 1st - Mrs. Luster
Oct. 11th - Ms. Q
Oct. 15th - Mr. Bayron
Oct. 29th - Ms. Ysabella
Oct. 31st - Ms. Devencenzi

STUDENT OF THE MONTH: TRUSTWORTHINESS
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BIRTHDAYS

October's theme is Respect 

STAFF STUDENTS

Mr. Dillon Mrs. Miller Ms. Chase Ms. Rivera

Ms. Philips

Ms. Martin

Ms. Lenahan Mr. BrooksMr. Storniolo

Noah Alex Jayson Blair

Emma Nathaniel Alex P. Jovanny

Melissa

Click here for more info on the Six Pillars of 
 Character

https://docs.google.com/document/d/11skK2bSNm3swEx_qALIKLbI4ur77LqO7xGJYHhlinTw/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/11skK2bSNm3swEx_qALIKLbI4ur77LqO7xGJYHhlinTw/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/11skK2bSNm3swEx_qALIKLbI4ur77LqO7xGJYHhlinTw/edit


ANNOUNCEMENTS

- Hey everyone! Live P.E. officially
begins this week and I couldn't be
more excited! Twice a week each class
will participate in a live zoom with me,
Wednesday's are rest days and the
other two days there will be a P.E.
video provided. We will be doing a
variety of fun games all designed to
keep the students active!

Virtual Industry Tours: This month and next we will
have visitors from different businesses joining our
high school and middle school classes. The students
will have the opportunity to learn about different
careers, and further explore their career interest.

ZOOM
Hello families there have been many ZOOM updates.  It is crucial to update
your devices to allow for limited ZOOM errors when getting into classes.   
 We are doing our best to support on our end, but this will help a lot!

Meet your P.E. teacher!
Ms. Barela:
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